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These are questions and comments received through the County website and through 

the Strategic Communications email. 

 

Name:  

Joe Lear 

Contact Information:  

Joejan1983@sbcglobal.net 

Address: 

4010 North Solano Street 
 
City:  

Wichita 

State:  

KS 

ZIP Code:  

67205 

Received By:  

This comment was received through the online website. 

Subject:  

Proposed fine for stray bullets 
 

Comment: 

I own property in far Western Sedgwick county that is used exclusively for shooting. I 
am a federally licensed arms dealer. My question or comment is this, if a homeowner is 
next to the shooting range and the only problem they have is the noise what is to keep 
them from taking their own gun putting two bullet holes in their garage and then calling 
the sheriff and claiming it was somebody else that was shooting. Just to discourage 
them from shooting there in the future. How does the county intend to prove where the 
bullets came from? It would be so easy for any homeowner to claim that the bullets 



came from the shooting range area when in fact they did it themselves again just to get 
rid of the noise. 
 


